
Photo  Album:  Fun  for  the
Whole Familia
Not even an accidental fire alarm could stop the festivities
at this year’s Día del Niño/Día del Libro celebration, held in
Gaiser  Student  Center  on  May  9.  Approximately  225  guests
enjoyed the evening-long celebration of Latino culture and
literature, which included a bilingual puppet show performed
by  Clark  Spanish  language  students,  dance  performances  by
Olincalli Ballet Folklorico, free food from Panadería Cinco de
Mayo, and hands-on activities for children. Oswald the Penguin
was on hand to greet children and pose for pictures–even when
the  party  moved  outdoors  temporarily  after  an  inquisitive
toddler managed to pull a fire alarm. The celebration quickly
moved back inside to continue the festivities, which are held
each year around April 30, the date of Mexico’s Día del Niño
(“Day of the Child”) and the American Library Association’s
Día del Libro (“Day of the Book”).
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